June 30, 2009
Hon’ble Editor-in-Chief,

The Journal of American Science
Ref.: Submission of manuscript
Dear Sir,

Kindly find attached a letter to editor entitled “Desalinization of Saline Soils Aimed at Environmentally Sustainable Agriculture: A New Thought” for the consideration of publication in your esteem journal. I am also hopeful to publish our previously submitted two articles (File no. 0593 for Journal of American Science and File no. 0847 for New York Science Journal) very soon.
Thank you in advance for your kind support.
Kindest regards.

Sincerely yours,

Abul Hasnat Md. Shamim, Ph. D student

Graduate School of Environmental Science

Okayama University

1-1-3 Tsushima-Naka

Okayama 700-8530

Japan

E-mail: abulhasnats@yahoo.com






